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Communication dated 10 September 2008 
received from the Permanent Mission of 

Germany to the Agency regarding a "Statement 
on Civil Nuclear Cooperation with India" 

 
 

 

 

 

The Agency has received a communication dated 10 September 2008 from the Permanent Mission of 
Germany, forwarding a letter from the Chairman of the Nuclear Suppliers Group (NSG) to the 
Director General attached to which was a “Statement on Civil Nuclear Cooperation with India” 
adopted by the NSG. 

As requested in the communication, the attachment is herewith circulated for information. 
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